
Notice of Vacancy

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN
of on the following:

For further information, 
please contact:

S  C
C   

B
1450 Court Street, Suite 308B

Redding, CA  96001

(530) 225-5550
clerkoftheboard@

5 vacancies

Palo Cedro Planning Steering Committee

The Palo Cedro Planning Steering Committee serves as an advisory 
body to the Board of Supervisors concerning planning efforts for the 
Palo Cedro area. Appointments of new members will be made after 
considering the recommendations of the District 3 and District 5 
Supervisors and after receiving public comment regarding the matter.

All five positions are currently open.

The deadline to apply is June 7, 2024. Specific applications for this 
committee are required and can be obtained at the Clerk of the Board 
office or on the County website, at
https://www.shastacounty.gov/sites/default/files/fileattachments/
clerk_of_the_board/page/3998/pcpsc_application.pdf 

PPleasee sendd  to
clerkoftheboard@ .

ore information may be found on
the County website at:  

 

The County invites all members of the community to 
apply for committee, commission, or board positions 

that interest them.

Thank you for your interest in volunteering your time 
to assist and serve your community!

Must be a business owner, property
owner, or resident of Palo Cedro, with
the following qualifications:
* One member from the group in
support of preparing a specific plan
* One member from the group
opposing the preparation of a specific
plan
* Three members who neither support
nor oppose the preparation of a specific
plan and are unaffiliated with either
aforementioned group

To Be Determined

Indefinite

This is an uncompensated
volunteer position.
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